The Church on the Cape is seeking an organist / music director.   We are a well-established United Methodist Church located in the quaint seaside village of Kennebunkport, Maine.   Music is a vital part of our worship service. The church is home to a well-maintained pipe / digital Rodgers Organ and a console piano. Known for their fine reputation, the music ensembles include:  choir, small vocal ensembles, and instrumentalists. The position requires weekly rehearsals and Sunday Morning worship service as well as special holiday services. Salary range:  $18,000 - $21,000. Contact Music Ministry Search Committee Chair, Nancy Chamberlin at chamberlin.nan@gmail.com, attach a resume, cover letter and two references.
